
Good morning shipmates, 

 

At the eboard meeting Saturday, the board voted to attend the Scamp Base meeting 

of USSVI on October 27, instead of having our regular meeting.  We will be 

attending to honor one of our members, Colly O'Gorman, a WW II veteran.  There 

will be a lot going on, and I am sure you will be glad you attended, and I know 

Colly will appreciate you being there.  The meeting will begin at 10:00 AM, and 

will be at the following location: 

 

Big Jim's 395 

777 East Vista Way, #204 

Vista, CA 92084 
 

A map to the location is on our website on the home page. Just click the red link 

above this message.  I hope to see you there. 

 

PLEASE, RSVP your attendance to me by replying to this email, or call me at 

951-784-3882, no later than Monday, 22 October, so that we can provide a head 

count to the restaurant. 

 

Other events coming up very quickly include the following: 

 

November 1, 8am-noon:  Colony High School Commemorates Veterans 

November 10, 8am-4pm:  Flabob Airport Honors Veterans 

November 11, 7:30-noon:  Redlands Veterans Day Parade 
 

Contact and other information is on the calendar on our website. 

 

Our last meeting of the year will be on December 8, at Zacatecas for our Holiday 

Party.  Good food, silent auction, much visiting, and more.  I hope to see you at all 

of these activities.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact me or any eBoard 

member. 

 

If you have a lead or an idea for a speaker or program, please let me or any eBoard 

member know so that we can schedule it 

 

Daryl Brock 


